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To: Board of Hospital Commissioners 
From:  Eric Moll 
Date: September 12, 2023 
Subject:  Consent Agenda 
 
Consent agenda for Tuesday, September 12, 2023 
 
Approval of the Bills: 
 
General Fund 2240713 – 2241545;243346-243382  $12,342.813.61 
          
Employee Medical 20140 – 20144     $ 1,113,831.14 
 
Mason General Hospital write offs for the month of June 2023 in the amount of 
$805,152.90 and for July in the amount of $599,686.32. 
 
Mason Clinic Eye Care, Orthopedics, Pediatrics, Women’s Health, Podiatry General Surgery 
write offs for the month of June 2023 in the amount of $38,632.34 and for July in the amount of 
$50,151.84. 
 
Mason General Hospital Family Health Clinic, Olympic Physicians, Shelton Family Medicine 
write offs for the month of June 2023 in the amount of $52,850.50 and for July in the amount of 
$41,039.17.  
 
Hoodsport Clinic write offs for the month of June 2023 in the amount of $1,431.77 and for July 
in the amount of $808.49. 
 
Walk-In Clinic write offs for the month of June 2023 in the amount of $24,668.20 and for July in 
the amount of $18,882.16. 
 
 
Miscellaneous  
  
COO 
On Monday, September 11, we have a Pediatrician from Pittsburgh visiting Mason Health. She 
is currently in residency and will become available September/October 2024. Her significant 
other is also in residency in Pittsburgh in which he will become board certified in Pediatrics, 
General Psychiatry and Child and Adult Psychiatry. While we do not have a formal interview set 
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up with him, we will express our interest in speaking with him about career plans. A summary of 
this visit will be provided during the Administrative Roundtable.  

As of the week of August 28, there were 50 total open positions, reflecting 29.8 FTE. Seventeen 
of the totals are PRN.  

In the board packet is information from Press Ganey, our patient satisfaction survey 
administrator showing the relation of Mean Scores and Percentile Ranks, and an example of 
patient satisfaction results by age groups during the second quarter of this year. This will also 
be highlighted during the Roundtable discussion.  

 


